At the May 22nd meeting, the LBMD Commissioners approved the participation of the District in the up-coming Walworth County Clean Sweep – Hazardous Waste Program.

Clean Sweep - Hazardous Waste Collection Program

Program Purpose

Clean Sweep is dedicated to the proper collection and disposal of "hazardous waste."

What is "Hazardous Waste?"

"Hazardous waste" is the unwanted or unusable portion of a product that contains volatile chemicals that are ignitable, corrosive, explosive, reactive, toxic or radioactive. These products can harm the environment and public health if not disposed of properly. This means they should never be dumped down the drain or thrown in the garbage. Determining which products are hazardous is quite easy-just read the label! Products that contain volatile chemicals are generally labeled with words like: CAUTION, DANGER, WARNING, FLAMMABLE or POISON.



Next Clean Sweep Program Collection Event

The next Clean Sweep collection is scheduled Friday and Saturday, October 3 and 4, 2014. This event will serve household residents, businesses and institutions.

We hope by our participation the members of the Lake Beulah Management District members will join in the fight to keep chemical and hazardous wastes out of our environment. After all it is our lake so we should take responsibility to keep our lake beautiful and clean.

You may visit the Walworth County web site for more information by clicking here or using the link we have included on the home page of the LBMD.org website.

Other Good News

Hwy J Dam Update

At its May 19, 2014 meeting of the Walworth County Publics Works Committee, the county announced that it has started action to build the Highway J dam.

The LBMD is very pleased to see the action as the dam design is one the District and Wisconsin DNR has endorsed. Bids will be sent out and it is anticipated that construction will begin shortly after Labor Day this year.

Please watch the web site for more information as it becomes available.